
 

 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES – October 5, 2020 

OPENING EXERCISES 
The pledge to the American flag was led by students Benjamin Sorto from Dr. Antonio Bañuelos  

Elementary and the pledge to Texas flag was led by Miley Ondap from Dr. Antonio Bañuelos Elementary. 
Fifth-grade students, Jared Contreras, Bejamin Soto, Alyssa Thomas, Madison Smith, and Miley  
Ondap performed the Dr. Antonio Bañuelos Elementary school song. The prayer was led by Assistant  

Secretary Richard Clem. 

PUBLIC HEARINGS 

• Optional Flexible School Day Program for the Peter E. Hyland Center, IMPACT Early College High School,  

and Stuart Career Tech High School  

• School FIRST (Financial Integrity Rating System of Texas) Report for Fiscal Year 2018-2019 from the  

Texas Education Agency 

CITIZENS PARTICIPATION 
• Multiple citizens addressed the Board of Trustees regarding the community committee for facility names.  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
• August 21, 2020, Special Board Meeting and September 9, 2020 Regular Board Meeting as presented  

DISCUSSION ITEMS 
• Report on Community Committee for Facility Names 

• Early Childhood Center Concepts 

APPROVED BOARD ACTION ITEMS 
v Order Authorizing the Issuance of Goose Creek CISD Unlimited Tax School Refunding Bonds 

v Application for an Optional Flexible School Day Program for the Peter E. Hyland Center, IMPACT Early 
College High School, and Stuart Career Tech High School 

v Innovative Courses 

v Interlocal Agreement with Harris County for the Operation Connectivity Program 



 

 

 

v Interlocal Agreement with Harris County for Wallisville Road Improvements 

v Tax Refunds 

v Budget Amendments 

v Land Purchase 

PERSONNEL ACTION ITEMS 
• Approved elections of Rhonda Brown, teacher at Robert E. Lee High School; Hollie Jones, teacher at 

Goose Creek Memorial High School; Dalia Torres, teacher at Carver Elementary. 

• Approved resignations of Keri Campagna, speech language assistance; Billy Gray, director of 
maintenance; Shannon Soogrim, third grade teacher at Lamar Elementary; Meaghan West, math 
teacher at Gentry Junior School.  

• Approved retirement of Lisa McBride, SILC teacher.  

• Approved the administrative elections of CTE Specialist-Accountability and Academies, Jennifer 
Guillory; Assistant Athletic Director, Gregory Smith.   

FUTURE BOARD MEETINGS 
The next Regular Board meeting is scheduled for October 19, 2020 at Goose Creek Memorial High School 
auditorium. All Regular Board meetings are set for 6:00 p.m. 


